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Disclaimer 

The club newsletter is a monthly publication 

designed to keep members informed on the 

activities of the club and other functions. 

Opinions and views expressed in the newsletter 

are not necessarily those of the publishers.   

Editors Note 
 

Hi Folks 
 

Firstly please accept my apologies if this 

month’s newsletter contains elements of 

bullsh.t! If you are a ‘true country' 

person… you will know that it is 

everywhere. You’ll get the message as 

you turn the pages……….Squelch! 

……Oh sh..! 
 

‘There’s a Little bit Country in us All’ 
according to S.A songwriter Alan 

Caswell. And the signs are that 

worldwide interest in Country Music is 

on the rise. The evidence is in the growth 

of the number of fans attending 

Tamworth each year and the rising 

numbers attending Country Music 

Festivals throughout Australia, Europe 

and America. 
 

Recently the Indianapolis Country 

Music Expo, one of the biggest concerts 

in the USA, attracted so many fans they 

had to close the doors. 
 

In excess of 10,000 queuing fans 

wearing cowboy hats, boots and concert 

T-shirts, waited in the rain for a chance 

to get inside, but sadly there wasn’t 

enough room for them all. (Kinda like 

Gawler Country Music Club!) 
 

Talking about There’s a Little bit 

Country in us All…… Alan Caswell’s 

CD… Bar & Grill…Winner of the 

Vocal Collaboration Golden Guitar at 

the 2007 Country Music Awards of 

Australia is available Price: $24.95 

from http://store.countrymusic.com.au/ 
 

Our Local Hero Nathaniel O’Brien has 

braved the storms of fame to return to the 

normality of Burra. His appearance and 

achievement in ‘Australia’s Got Talent’ 

show that Nathaniel is a true blue Aussie 

ambassador for Country Music. 

From Gawler Country Music Club 

‘Well done Nathaniel!’ 

Les ParrisLes ParrisLes ParrisLes Parris    (Editor) 

President’s 

Report 
 

April 2006 
 

G’Day Members & Friends 

 

Well another great day with Big 

Deano and Just Passin’.  
 

The anxious crowd of Country 

Music Fans were ready to enjoy 

the day… Deano did not 

disappoint anyone.  

 

We started the day with areas of 

the Club ‘off limits’ for a while, 

but with the co-operation of our 

patrons and Bowling Club 

Members we got through the day 

nicely.  

  

A special ‘thank you’ to George 

Dobie who did everything 

possible on the day to make sure 

our show went on without too 

much trouble.  

 

Thank you to our Walk Up 

Artists who contributed to the 

day. 

 

Well onto next months show with 

Graeme Hugo & IronBark.  
 

We have a Double Header with a 

Cabaret on the Saturday Night 
and our normal Sunday Show.  

 

Cabaret tickets are selling very 

well and again we expect another 

good crowd. Tickets are $10.00.  

 

So until next month. 

 
Keep It Country. 

 

Best Regards 

Keith Warren 
Keith Warren: President 

May Birthdays  
People born in May are Marvellous! 

 

Kevin Vardon 1
st
 

Grace Ross 8
th
 

Sue Southam 8
th
 

Geoffrey Mattner 9
th
 

Cynthia Wasley 10
th
 

Tiffney Stroh 14
th
 

Ian Holt 14
th
 

Doug Martin 15
th
 

Robin Beazley 16
th
 

Ealfston Gniel 16
th
 

May Turner 22
nd

 

Ron Stephens 25
th
 

Margaret Bateman 26
th
 

Keith Mitton 26
th
 

Thelma Case 29
th
 

Kevin Keepence 31
st
 

   

Prize Winners Roundup 
 

Raffle Winners 
Suzy Dricon 

Betty Robinson 

Heather Kerber 

Michelle Vanderhorst 

Irish Nash….Hi Iris….. This 

spelling error is so good I left it 

in! … ‘To be sure, to be sure!’ 

Marg Schulz 

Grace Vassallo 

Graham Hiene 

Lynda McFayden 

Gordon Inwood 

Terry Lester 

Robert McGregor 

Robin Wasley 

Tania Matter. 
 

*Members Draw: 
199 Raelene Daniels 
*Door Prizes: 
Dawn Trazise  

*Lucky Envelopes: 
Helen Warren,,, 

Bob Schulz,,, 

Janette Zachat  

*Monte Carlo:  
Grace & George Vassallo Again! 

 
  

  

ADELAIDE 

COUNTRY 

MUSIC CLUB 

Sunday May 6th 

Bernie & the Bandits 
and special guest 

Glenn Skuthorpe 

 

Sunday June 3rd 
New Zealand Showcase 

Artists  

The Sherrahs  

Brendan Beleski  
Steve Liley  

Marie Hodgson (nee Robinson),  

Lyn Hughs, Ian Saunders & others. 

 
Slovenian Club Dudley Park Pies Pasties 

Sandwiches Cakes Cheese & Greens etc Doors 

open 11.30am for 12.30 -5pm 

 

 

BAROSSA COUNTRY 

MUSIC CLUB  
 

Mother's Day 

Sunday 

May13
th 

 

Bill Bedford 
& 

Slim Connor 
 

11.0am to 4pm 
 

Buna Terrace, Nuriootpa 

Tel 8523 1957 
 

Admission  Members $4.00  Non-members $6.00 

Steak Sandwiches, sausage siz zle, tea, Coffee, Cakes 

Trading Table, Bar Facilities 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Tiffney Triumphs Yet Again! 

 

Talented Tiffney has shown that hard work and commitment 

does pay off… Tiffney Stroh continues to establish herself in the 

Australian country music industry. At 16 years of age, Tiffney 

was recently awarded the Jnr Overall Award at the South 

Coast Country Music Festival. She was also 1st in the Under 

17’s Vocal Open Country Rock. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Venue: Munno Para Bowling & Recreation Club 

Cnr. Curtis & Main North Roads Munno Para 
 

 Sunday 17th June 
 

‘Tiffney Stroh’  
and her band 

 'No Worries'  
with guest  

Chooka Williams 
 

12 noon - 4pm 
Admission: Members $5: Non Members $7:  

Under 16’s free 
Walk Up Artists, Live Band, Dancing & Prizes Lunch  

& Bar Facilities: For Further Information  

Contact: Keith Warren (08) 8255 8920 
 

Everyone Welcome 
 

Proudly Sponsored by KFC  

 

 

 

 

2007 Gawler Country Music Club 

Membership Renewals Now Overdue 
Payable at the club to  

GCMC Secretary ASAP 
You have until the end of May 2007 to renew or 
your number may be given away.  Existing 
Members do not need to fill out a membership 
form, just quote your number when you pay.  

 


